NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A REGULAR MEETING

LA FERIA UTILITIES BOARD
CITY COMMISSION MEETING ROOM
115 E. COMMERCIAL AVENUE, LA FERIA, TX 78559
INTENDED FOR TUESDAY, JULY 11,2017 AT 5:15 PM

The Regular Meeting of the La Feria
Utilities Board scheduled for Tuesday,
July 11, 2017 has been cancelled.

I certify that this notice was posted at 4:45 P.M. on Friday, July 7, 2017, pursuant to the Texas Open Meetings
Act and on the City of La Feria website accessed at www.cityoflaferia.com.

AL

Amanda Morales, City Secretary




